
 
ASSESSMENT DIAGNOSIS PLANNING IMPLEMENTATION EVALUATION 
  
What assessment data 
supports your nursing 
diagnosis? 
 
Subjective Data:  
 
 
Objective Data: 
 

 
Write a full nursing 
diagnosis including:  
 
1. NANDA® nursing 
diagnosis 
 
2. Related to factor (r/t) 
 
3. As evidenced by (aeb) 
supporting evidence 
 

 
Write your patient goals 
here.  
 
What do you hope the 
patient will achieve? 
These should be SMART 
goals:  
 
S: Specific 
M: Measurable 
A: Achievable 
R: Relevant 
T: Time-Bound 
 
And they should be 
patient-centric, starting 
with, "The patient will..." 
 

 
This one has 2 sections:  
 
1. The nursing 
interventions you will do 
 
2. The rationale for why 
you selected those nursing 
interventions. 
 
The nursing interventions 
should be nurse-centric, 
and should be written as, 
"The nurse will..." 
 
The rationales should be 
evidence-based, meaning, 
through research, they 
have been shown to work. 

 
This one has 2 sections:  
 
1. If the patient met their 
goal, what new goal will 
you set?  
 
2. If the patient did not 
meet their goal, what will 
you change in the care 
plan to help them meet 
their goal in the future.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


